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Student Announcements 

Monday, September 24, 2018
 
 
PINK OUT T-SHIRT ORDER FORMS: Are in the high school office. Order forms along with 
payment are due back to the school today.  The pink out night is scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 4. 
 
CROSS COUNTRY MEET: Will be tomorrow, Sept. 25 vs. Western Christian.  This meet will be 
held at the Dordt College in Sioux Center.  Please park in the All Seasons Center parking lot 
(north of the college). 
 
FOOTBALL CHEERLEADERS: Will need to be dismissed at 11:40 on Wednesday, Sept. 26 and 
Friday, Sept. 28.  
 
SENIORS: Will be meeting with the Jostens rep Thursday, Sept. 27 at 2:30 in the high school 
library.  He will be talking to you about graduation – class motto, class flower, class colors, etc.  
 
BROADWAY BOUND GROUP: This is the last week you can sell your Puffins.  You will need to 
trun in your order forms as well as the money by Friday, Sept. 28.  Remember all checks are 
made out to GLR.  Double (triple) check your orders for any mathematical errors. 
 
GLR COSTUME ROOM: Is being organized and cleaned.  PLEASE do not abuse it.  If you take 
something off a hanger, put it back on the hanger NOT ON THE FLOOR.  If you take something 
off a rack, PUT IT BACK ON THE SAME RACK.  If you take a prop, wig, or other item, RETURN IT 
TO THE SAME PLACE.  We have one of the nicest costume departments, let’s keep it that way. 
 
GLR FILM FANATICS: Do you love movies?  GLR is trying to start a film club.  We will meet in the 
auditorium one Saturday a night to watch and discuss a classic movie.  Please look at the posters 
that are posted around the school for additional information.  The first movie will be Saturday, 
Sept. 29 at 7:00 PM. 
 
MUSTANG ALUMNI GAME:  Mustang Madness will be coming up on November 16, 2018.  
During this event, we will be including for the first time some Alumni Basketball games starting 
at approximately 7:00 PM.  If you are a GLR alumni and would like to participate, please contact 
Mr. Glanzer at tglanzer@george-littlerock.org for the form and more information.  Cost is $10 
for the t-shirt that the participant would keep.  We need those who want to play to sign up by 
Wednesday, Oct. 1 so there is time to get the shirts ordered and delivered before the event.  
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HOOKED ON BOOKS: GLR is trying to start a book club.  It’s one of the fastest growing leisure 
activities in the United States right now.  NFL football players, stay-at-home parents, teachers, 
students, lawyers, you name it – all are joining book clubs.  Oprah has one, Reese Witherspoon 
has one, and even Target has one.  Mrs. Sandbulte sent out a Google form to all students asking 
those that are interested to please consider.  You would probably meet during the school day (5th 
Hour lunch time) with an opportunity to eat pizza or other fun foods, discuss our books, and just 
enjoy reading.  Why should you join?  Many of you are reading anyway, so what the heck? A 
more tangible reason – you can use the Hooked on Books as a group you belong to in order to 
join National Honor Society, or it’s an organization you can list on a job or college application.  
So if you’re interested, please fill out the Google form as soon as possible.  Hooked on Books will 
begin in October.  Please use the following link to fill out your interest in Hooked on Books. 
https://goo.gl/forms/tItAmZ36IFu2qogf1 
 
ACT PREP CLASS:  Will be Tuesday, Oct. 23 in the ICN Room in preparation for the ACT Test on 
Oct. 27.  If you are interested in taking this class, please sign up in the high school office for 
which class(es) you would like to prep in (Science, Math, English, Reading).   
You will need to be signed up by Friday, Oct. 19. 
 
GIRLS STATE: The Iowa American Legion Auxiliary Girls State: Any Junior girl from the George 
area interested in attending Girls State in Ames, IA, should contact Marla Krahling at 475-3834 
by Friday, October 5.  This event will take place the middle of June. Anybody who commits to 
attend and decides to back out by a certain deadline, must pay half the fees for attending.   
The Girls State Program was started in hopes of teaching young women about the political 
process.  Girls State is a “learning by doing” program which takes the girls through the entire 
political process.  Early in the week the girls elect their mayors, city council, transact city 
business, pass city ordinances, and work on a city project for judging later.  They campaign to get 
their parties candidates elected and create party loyalty and eventually elect country and state 
officials.  During the week the American Legion Auxiliary Department president tells the girls 
about the various Auxiliary programs.  They have speakers throughout the week that talk about a 
variety of subjects.  They have a program about the Flag etiquette, a scavenger hunt to create 
team building and a candle lighting ceremony and get to shop at the ISU book store.  There is 
additional time for the girls to get to know each other with other girls on their floors.  This is an 
on-line registration.  We anticipate having it working by Oct. 15.  Please check the Auxiliary 
web site at www.ialegion.org/ala for registration instructions.  
 
DRIVER’S ED STUDENTS: The Driver Education program will be from Sept. 10 to approximately 
Dec. 1. Classes will be on the following dates in the high school library. 
 Today, Sept. 24   5:30-7:00 
 Wednesday, Sept. 26 5:00-6:20 
 Friday, Sept. 28  5:30-7:00 
 Wednesday, Oct. 3  5:00-6:20 
 Thursday, Oct. 4  3:30-5:00 
 Saturday, Oct. 6  8:00-9:30 AM 
 Wednesday, Oct. 10  5:00-6:20 
 Friday, Oct. 12  5:30-7:00 
 Wednesday, Oct. 17  3:30-5:00 
 
DRAMA DEPARTMENT: Is in need of your help.  The costume room is in desperate need of 
hangers-sturdy hangers that can hold some heavy costumes.  If you have some that you are 
willing to donate, please bring them to Mrs. Sandbulte’s or Miss Stumps room.. Thank You 
 
DRESS CODE-For ALL High School Students:  Seems like we are having a little issue with the 
dress code.  Here is a list of inappropriate clothing that should not be worn: 
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     *  Spaghetti straps, midriff tops, muscle shirts, short shorts or skirts as well as low cut 
         tops or extremely tight clothing is inappropriate.  The bottom hem of the shorts/skirt  
         must reach the student's fingertips when the arm is extended by the side.  Tops must  
         reach the top of a student's pants/skirt when sitting or standing.  Undergarments  
         must not be exposed or visible. 
     *  Clothing or accessories that advertise or promote items that are illegal to minors, 
         such as alcohol, tobacco, or other drugs are prohibited.  Any clothing or accessories  
         with either pictures or words that infer, suggest, hint or imply lewd or sexual content  
         are prohibited. 
     *  Clothing that is inappropriate to the environment (area or weather) should not be 
         worn.   
         No shoes with cleats are allowed indoors. 
         Hats, caps, head wear of any kind, sunglasses, chains, and/or gang-related clothing is  
         prohibited, unless the principal give specific approval 
     *  Pants in which underwear is showing are inappropriate.  Pants that are too big also  
         pose a safety issue in vocational areas. 
Dress that is disruptive to the learning environment, but is not specifically mentioned in the 
Parent/Student Handbook, is inappropriate.  If dressed inappropriately, students will be told to 
change clothing.   
If there are any doubts about the appropriateness of the attire, DON'T WEAR IT. 
 
ALL STUDENTS:  Reminder-After you eat lunch, put your silverware in the bucket to be 
washed.  Some of the kids are not unwrapping the napkin and placing the silverware in the 
bucket and it ends up in the trash.  
 

STUDENT PARKING:  All students should park in the parking lot west of the elementary 
building.  The front spaces with a horse in it is for the Seniors.  
Juniors, Sophomores, and Freshen should park in the other spaces.  Do not park in the spaces 
that have a S in it.  That is for the staff members. 
 

FYI: If you are using ice in plastic bag from the athletic training room, please empty the 
ice/water into a sink and then throw the plastic bag into the trash.  Thank you 
 

COLLEGE VISITS: SENIORS & JUNIORS: If you would like to meet with a representative from one 
of the following colleges, please sign up in the office prior to their arrival.  When the rep gets 
here, we will call you to the office.  All college meetings will be in the lounge area of the Media 
Center. 
      The following colleges will be here: 
           Dakota State University                         Monday, Oct. 15            11:15 AM 
 Mitchell Tech in Mitchell, SD Wednesday, Oct. 17 10:00 AM 
         Iowa State University                             Wednesday, Nov. 7        1:00 AM 
 
ATHLETIC TRAINER: Chad Grotewold from Orthopedic Institute will have his outreach clinic at 
the GLR high school this year.  Please sign up in the office if you would like to see the 
trainer.  Chad will be here Tuesday, Sept. 25 at 8:30 AM. 
 

WEATHER RELATED ANNOUNCEMENTS: The following TV and Radio Stations will carry our 
weather related announcements: 
     TV Stations 
          KELO-TV;   KTIV-TV;   KSFY-TV;   KMEG-TV;     KCAU-TV 
     Radio Stations 
          KIWA   105.3;     K101   101.1;     KIHK   106.9;     KNWC   96.5;     KUOO   103.9 
 



LOOKING AHEAD: 
Sept. 24 Pink Out T-Shirt order forms w/payment are due 
 9th-JV FB @ West Lyon 5:00 & 6:30 
 Drivers Ed 5:30-7:00 
Sept. 25 Cross Country @ Western Christian @ Dordt College Bus leaves 3:20 
Sept. 26 Drivers Ed 5:00-6:20 
 Central Lyon Coronation 7:00 PM 
Sept. 27 Seniors meet with Jostens 2:30  
 9th-JV-V VB @ Sibley-Ocheyedan 5:30, 6:15, & 7:15 Bus leaves 4:00 
Sept. 28 Drivers Ed 5:30-7:00 
 Varsity FB vs. MOC-FV in Rock Rapids – CL Homecoming 
Sept. 29 Tri-State Band Festival in Luverne, MN 9:30 AM 
 Cross Country Invitational @ Roy Griak XC University of Minnesota, St. Paul, MN 
 Movie Night in the Auditorium 7:00 PM 
Oct.   1 9th VB Tournament @ Western Christian, Hull 4:30 
 9th-JV FB @ Sheldon 5:00 & 6:30 
 Deadline to sign up for Alumni Game 
Oct.   2 9th-JV-V VB @ Okoboji 5:30, 6:15, & 7:15 
Oct.   3 FFA Fruit Sales Begin 
 Drivers Ed 5:00-6:20 
Oct.   4 Drivers Ed 3:30-5:00 
 9th-JV-V VB vs. Sheldon (H)  Pink Out Night 5:30, 6:15, & 7:15 
Oct.   5 Varsity FB @ Okoboji 7:00 
Oct.   6 Festival of Bands @ Sioux Falls 7:00 AM-2:00 PM 
 Drivers Ed 8:00-9:30 AM 
 Varsity VB Tournament @ Harris-Lake Park 9:00 AM 
Oct.   8 Parent Night for Volleyball & Cross Country 
 9th-JV-V VB vs. Rock Valley (H) 5:30, 6:15 & 7:15 
 9th-JV FB vs. Western Christian 5:00 & 6:30 
Oct. 19 Deadline to sign up for ACT Prep Class 
Oct. 23 ACT Prep Class  
 
Iowa Nondiscrimination Statement – “It is the policy of George-Little Rock Community School District not to discriminate on 
the basis of race, creed, color, age, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, disability, marital status, 
socioeconomic status, or religion in its programs, activities, or employment practices as required by the Iowa Code section 
216.7 and 216.9. There is a grievance procedure for processing complaints of discrimination.  If you have any questions or 
grievances related to compliance with this policy by George-Little Rock Community School District, please contact Reid 
Geerdes, Equity Coordinator, George-Little Rock Community School, 500 E. Indiana Ave., George, IA  51237; phone number 
712-475-3311, email:  rgeerdes@george-littlerock.org.  Iowa Civil Rights Commission, Grimes State Office Building, 400 E. 
14th St., Des Moines, IA 50319- 1004; phone number 515-281-4121, 800-457-4416; website: https://icrc.iowa.gov. 
To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, 
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call 1(866) 632-9992 (Voice). Individuals who are hearing impaired or have speech 
disabilities may contact the USDA through the Federal Relay Service at 1(800)877- 8339 or 1(800)845-6136 (Spanish).  
USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
Declaración de no discriminación de Iowa – "Es la política de George Little Rock comunidad distrito escolar no discrimina por 
razón de raza, credo, color, edad, sexo, orientación sexual, identidad de género, origen nacional, discapacidad, estado civil, 
nivel socioeconómico o la religión en su programas, actividades o prácticas de empleo según lo requerido por la sección del 
código de Iowa 216.7 y 216,9. Existe un procedimiento de queja para el procesamiento de quejas de discriminación. Si usted 
tiene preguntas o quejas relacionadas con el cumplimiento de esta política por el distrito escolar comunidad George-Little 
Rock, por favor póngase en contacto con Reid Geerdes, Coordinador, escuela de la comunidad de George-Little Rock, 500 E. 
Indiana Ave., George, IA 51237; correo electrónico de 712-475-3311, número de teléfono: rgeerdes@george-littlerock.org 
Iowa Civil Rights Commission, Grimes  State Office Building, 400 E. 14th St., Des Moines, IA 50319 - 1004; teléfono número 
515-281-4121, 800-457-4416; página web: https://icrc.iowa.gov. 
Para presentar una queja por discriminación, escriba a USDA, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, 
SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 o llame al 1 (866) 632-9992 (voz). Individuos que son sordos o tienen discapacidades 
del habla pueden comunicarse con el USDA a través del servicio de retransmisión Federal al 1 (800) 877 - 8339 o 1 
(800)845-6136 (español). USDA es un proveedor de igualdad de oportunidades y el empleador. 
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